
MEMO TO: Dr. Olson, Superintendent
School Board

FROM: Jana Sykora

DATE: April 17, 2025

SUBJECT: Donation of Alternative Seating

I’m pleased to share that South Elementary has received a generous donation from the Allison and Neil 
Ellingson family, including a Chill-Out Rocker Roller adaptive chair, a standing wheelchair, and 
additional adaptive equipment. These items will be used by our special education department to support 
students with physical and sensory needs.

The adaptive seating and mobility equipment will provide increased comfort, accessibility, and 
engagement opportunities for students during the school day. This donation allows us to better meet the 
needs of individual learners while promoting inclusion and independence.

We are sincerely grateful for this generous gift and respectfully request the board’s formal acceptance, 
along with our thanks to the donor family for their continued support of our students and school 
community.

CC: Allison and Neil Ellingson
Ytive Prafke
Jen Stenzel


